

Minister for Transport
Minister for Infrastructure
Minister for Energy

06MTR/0448

Ms Glenice Galbraith Spokesperson Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty PO Box 17 DELAMERE SA 5204

Dear Ms Galbraith

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, the Hon Patrick Conlon MP, I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 14 February 2006 concerning the Rapid Bay Jetty Environmental Impact Assessment.

Your correspondence is currently receiving attention and a response will be forwarded at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Cathie Seal
Office Manager to the
-MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT

15 February 2006